
 

Vicki Graham 

 

April 24, 2023 

RE: Christopher John Wiegenstein, Letter of Support for City Councilman Oak Harbor WA  

To whom it may concern, 

It is my pleasure to write this letter in strong support of Mr. Wiegenstein’s candidacy for City 

Councilman Oak Harbor WA. 

I have had the pleasure of working side by side with Christopher as a fellow cohort graduate of 

the Class of 2022 Whidbey Leadership, as well as my tenor as the executive director of the 

Greater Oak Harbor Chamber of Commerce.  

Christopher is truly a face of hope for the city of Oak Harbor, he is deeply committed and 

involved within his community through numerous organizations while serving on many boards 

as well as volunteering with many organizations, he has dedicated thousands of hours to North 

Whidbey Pool Park and Recreation, Whidbey Homeless Coalition, Oak Harbor Kiwanis Club, New 

Leaf, Greater Oak Harbor Chamber of Commerce and Whidbey Leadership. 

Christopher's hometown is Oak Harbor Washington graduating from Oak Harbor High School in 

1990. He has seen the past, and present of Oak Harbor. I feel he can be a beacon of light for the 

future of Oak Harbor. He is the owner and clinician at Cradle Stone LLC, having a true heart and 

desire to help be a solution and strong advocate for the mental health crisis Oak Harbor is 

facing. 

 

I can without hesitation fully support his candidacy for Oak Harbor City Councilman.   

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Vicki Graham 


